From: Liz Stankewitz <liz@cheboygancounty.net>
Date: June 23, 2016 at 2:23:10 PM EDT
To: "madcm@googlegroups.com" <madcm@googlegroups.com>
Subject: Appointing court appointed atty
Reply-To: madcm@googlegroups.com
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wasn’t there a piece of legislation in the works that was supposed to allow a magistrate to appoint a public defender on felony cases?  I know we have the authority for misdemeanors already. Does anyone know what happened with that?
